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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 

 

21st April 2023 
  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
POTENTIAL HOLLY 1 VISIT TO KINGFISHER BARN 
 
As part of our science learning next half term about plants and trees, Holly 1 will be visiting Kingfisher 
Barn in Muscliff. We will be going on Friday 19th May 2023 for the full day. 
  
At the centre the children will be taking part in a variety of activities including a nature walk, wildlife 
spotting and pond dipping linking with our learning in science.    
 
To enable this visit to take place we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £1.30 per child. We are 
able to offer the trip at such a low cost due to a very generous donation from our wonderful PFA.  
Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions, we will not be able to go ahead 
with the visit. We are therefore asking parents and carers to pay before the deadline of Friday 28th  
April.  If we need to cancel the visit because we do not receive enough contributions, we will refund 
the money for those who have paid. You can make payment now via your MCAS App (under 
“Products”) by Friday 28th April.  
 
A letter giving further details will follow nearer the time. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  

  
  
Miss Pike  

Phone: 01202 590703 

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk 
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